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*.... August 1, 1979

E. Cooper Brown, Esquire
Brown & Bettencourt
Castle & Cooke Tower
Financial Plaza of the Pacific
130 Merchant Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Honolulu, liI 96813 TO FOIA-79-291

Dear Mr. Brown:

This is in response to your letter of July 23, 1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information
concerning the underwatec atomic test " Operation Wigwam," conducted
in 1955.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has no records concerning this
test. I suggest you write to the Department of Defense and to the
Department of Energy, either of which may possibly have information
on this subject.

Sincerely,

c !L'U&c
ML J. M. Felton, Director
/ Division of Rules & Records

Office of Administration
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